
Rev. F. A. Dunlop was elected president of our Min- 

isterial Association at Beulah this year. 

A Tent Meeting is being conducted at Digby, Nova 

Scotia, by our Home Mission Board, with Rev. Neil Rice 

as evangelist, and Song Evangelist Cedric Landers as 

workers. Special prayer is requested for this campaign. 

Rev. B. D. Price and the people of the Central Haines- 

ville, N. B. church had special services in July with Bro. 

Laurel Buckingham as evangelist. In August there will 

be an evangelistic campaign at the Lower Hainesville 

church with Rev. Neil Rice as evangelist. 

Rev. Arnold Stairs will be at New Denmark, N. B. 

for special services Aug. 7-14 and asks for our prayer sup- 

port. 

Rev. F. A. Dunlop is open for evangelistic work during 

the coming year. His home address is 118 Cedar Ave., 

Nashwaaksis, N. B. 

‘We are fortunate in having available for evangelistic 

work from our own ranks two men such as Brother Dunlop 

and Brother Rice. And there may be announcement else- 

where in this Highway, or in the next issue, of a Youth 

Evangelist who is to minister especially among young 

people. 

Pray much for our evangelists and our revival cam- 

paigns. Special prayer will make them “special” meetings. 

And pray much for Riverside Camp which opens Aug. 

12th, We expect a great Camp. A feature of the Camp 

will be the Tuesday evening. Aug. 16th. Missionary Rally 

with Dr. and Mrs. Emmett as speakers. 

‘We hope this issue of the Highway which features 

special reports on Alliance and Camp Meeting, will be a 

special blessing to our readers. 

EDUCATION AND THE ROLE OF 
BETHANY BIBLE COLLEGE 
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cerned. Insofar as the above characteristics are valid, a 

student might well ask, “Has my college provided the 

basic raw material from which to build a proper educa- 

tional perspective?’ On the other hand, the college might 

well ask, “What are we doing to make adequate material 

available?” 

Bethany has a unique opportunity to fulfil the role 

of Alma Mater (literally, Fostering Mother) to a great 

number of students who seek an education with a spiritual 

perspective. Because education without this perspective 

is an abstraction, i.e., something taken out of its proper 

context, the work of Bethany cannot be done by any 

secular college or high school. 

Many institutions dispense facts and diplomas, but 

not so many are deliberately consecrated to the task of 

providing creative leadership in the discovery, develop- 

ment, and conservation of spiritual values in the lives of 

young people. Both in service to the denomination and in 

its contribution to individual students Bethany has already 

justified its existence. In seeking and achieving closer 

affiliation with a sister college the school has taken a 

major step which will certainly strengthen its own curri- 

culur offerings and increase its capacity to serve. A. N. 

Whitehead taught that education cannot be separated 

from “the habitual vision of greatness.” Bethany, we 

believe, is becoming increasingly aware of the vision of 

its educational possibilities. In the fulfilling of this vision 

lies its purpose and destiny. 
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DEATHS 

A funeral service was conducted in the Reformed 

Baptist Church, Black’s Harbour, N. B. July 7th for the 

late Henry Gaudett, age 83 years. Besides his wife, he is 

survived by four sons, Ronald, Clifton, Herbert, of Black's 

Harbor, and George of Hillsboro, N. B.; one daughter, 

Mrs. Hilda Myers, of Black’s Harbor, also three brothers; 

Fred, Jesse of Black’s Harbor and Leslie, of Weymouth, 

N. S. Rev. A. D. Cann conducted the funeral service, assist- 

ed by Rev. William Ring. To those who mourn the passing 

of loved ones, we extend our Chirstian sympathy. 

RECOMMENDATION 

Rev. M. M. Grant is desirous of serving in the harvest 

field as the Lord directs, Throughout the church year he 

will be available for supply work and week end meetings. 

We commend him to our pastors and churches for such 

service. His mailing address is Digby, IN. S. 

R. H. Ingersoll. 

HARTLAND, N. B. 

We are late in reporting our Special Services held 

in the Hartland Church. We cannot say we had a Revival. 

Sickness kept people from attending, but we want to speak 

words of appreciation concerning our workers. Bros. 

Arnold Stairs, Kenneth Gorvette and Laurence Corey 

preached a week about in the order given, and each 

brought wonderful Gospel messages. They just could not 

be improved upon. We are justly proud of our young men. 

Bro. Cedric Landers was our song evangelist, and in spite 

of the fact that he too, had a cold and was unable to be to 

all the services, the people enjoyed his messages in song, 

and appreciated having the Hammond Organ for the 

meeting. Some requested prayer, and one knelt at the altar. 

We are looking forward to having Sister Sheila Graham 

with us after Beulah in our D.V.B.S.. In September we 

are having Rev. Neil Rice, and Paul Mullen with us at 

Hartland, Will you join us in prayer that many needy 

hearts may find the Lord at this time? 

On June 19th, three candidates were baptised and 

received into church membership at Hartland, and on 

June 26th, three small children were dedicated to the 

Lord following the S. School session. 

Looking forward to two wonderful Camp Meetings 

this year, we are in Him. 

J. Arthur, and Hazel Owens. 

ALLIANCE ACTION 
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we hope will receive approval and support throughout our 

denominational constituency! 
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The 72nd Session of the Alliance may well be termed 

momentous. Much business of vital importance was trans- 

acted, many decisions of great potential consequence were 

made. Difference of opinion was often expressed by voice 

and by vote, but there was always the sence of an under- 

girding unity of spirit and purpose. May this be our 

strength for the labours of the future! 

x x x 

The Scriptures contain the whole revealed will of 

God, and we ought to seek to read from time to time 

through the whole of that revealed will. There are be- 

lievers, I fear, who have not read even once through the 

whole of the Scriptures. 

George Muller. 
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